Notes for Business and Marketing Advisory Committee

Cascade High School
February 2, 2009 - 3 – 4:30 p.m.

Members who attended:
Jodi Galli
Shane Kleven

Jennifer Chambers
Deanna Pickar

Gary Hauff

Teresa Wenta

Kevin Giboney

Beth Corsco-Jarvis

Bruce Engebretsen

Ralph Gilcreest
Rose Smith

Student viewpoint on business – student speaker
- industry asked: what will most help students?

-give students an opportunity to present to a group

-feedback to students stemming from presentation

-make students “business ready”

Student recognition – discussion and implementation
 

-Put together a awards program/presentation night for CTE students at “the Center”
-Industry/teachers decide the criteria for student selection for award – pts based system

-We need Carl’s approval to move forward with this award

Marketing course syllabus 
Teachers educated industry members on how our classes are marketed to students

-8th grade parent night at the three sites

-Educating counselors

-Career Fair in September

-Program Projects that other classes can view – “Ginger bread houses – example”

-Tech Prep Credit

-Send home letters/emails to parents marketing our programs

Agenda items for next meeting

Year Wrap up of program/site accomplishments
